
From: Nicholas Bratton
To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] July 30 session: Ordinance 833 comment
Date: Friday, July 27, 2018 11:13:26 AM
Attachments: Shoreline tree ret ord Jul 30.pdf

Dear members of Shoreline city council,
 
Please find attached a comment letter from Forterra relating to Ordinance 833 (tree retention) that
is on the agenda for the July 30, 2018 meeting.  Thank you for considering our input as part of the
public record.
 
Nick
 
Nicholas Bratton
Policy Director | Forterra
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